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Welcome to our August newsletter. 

We would like to give a warm welcome to the new families joining our setting. 

A  sad goodbye goes to all those leaving our setting to go to schools. You will all be missed and 

welcome to visit us anytime. 

We wish you all good luck in your new learning adventures! 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

Toddler room will hold their meetings 

on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th of 

August 2018. Please book a slot. 

Baby room will hold theirs on Thursday 

30th and Friday 31st.Please book a time 

slot. 

The meetings are scheduled to last 30 

minutes. 

 

Please note Bank Holiday 27th of August 2018 




